
 

 

 

Dear Professor Dr. Gerhard Freilinger 

On behalf of the Society for Chemical Weapons Victims Support (SCWVS), the Tehran 

Peace Museum (TPM) and tens of thousands of Iranians who were exposed to chemical 

weapons during the Iran-Iraq War, we wish to take this opportunity to express our 

deepest gratitude and appreciation for your efforts in treating the Iranian victims of 

war, especially the ones who were suffering from the use of chemical weapons against 

Iran during the Iran - Iraq war (1980-1988).  

Your kindness and commitment as the head physician of Vienna's Second Surgical 

University Clinic in medical care of the Iranian survivors of chemical weapons who were 

transferred to Vienna in 1986 is well known among the survivors in Iran.  

Your efforts are undoubtedly the first step in promoting a culture of peace around the 

world and a reflective of Tehran Peace Museum's objectives. 

We wish you prosperity and good health. 

Sincerely;  

Dr. M.Reza Soroush  

CEO, SCWVS 

Board Director, TPM 

 


